


It is also understood that some of the recent affordable new builds have been sold to out of town housing agencies 
which surely makes clear that the local demand isn  there. 
Living just off Higher Road, I am concerned about heavier traffic, noise and disruption to a small town that is already 
overwhelmed by construction. 
Please put a stop to this madness and save the Ribble Valley. 
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